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I did the last of my One Book Every Young Child outreach visits and tours in April. I did two visits at 

Kids Express in Willow Street and a library tour for Willow Street Preschool. I did my usual outreach 

story time at Shining Stars in Quarryville, a book crate each for Noah’s Ark and Willow Street Pre-

K, and a classroom kit for the Linville Hill Fourth Grade class. Finally, the Qville Headstart visited for 

a Preschool Power Story Time! 

The Maker Fest in early April went extremely well, with about 70 people of all ages filtering 

through throughout the day. There has been interest expressed that we repeat this program 

annually from both attendees and presenters, so we will try to plan another for next spring. I also 

plan to see if we can have food sales available next year, if possible, either through the Friends 

of the Library or via a food truck. 

The Family Place program was extremely well-attended. I’m planning to hold another session in 

the fall. 

I did our special One Book Every Young Child program on Tues, April 25th, where I gave out the 

last of the books purchased from last year’s auction promotion. 

Cheri and I are working together on the Summer Reading activities. All of the LSLC programs 

have been scheduled, and almost all of the Qville specific ones, as well. I’m planning a new 

teen book club, a series of outreach visits at SECA, kids’ yoga, and parachutes for older children. 

All of these programs are on our calendar, and handouts for specific age groups have been 

prepared as take-aways. 

Website updates have remained steady. I’m keeping the new materials added as they arrive, 

and sharing the links on Facebook.  

 

 


